
COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

For the meeting of: 1/22/2019

File #: 19-116

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Clerk of the Board

Agenda Section: Consent

SUBJECT:
Letter of Appreciation for Ben Shepherd for his Service on the Humboldt County Planning
Commission

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors:

1. Authorize the Chair to sign the letter of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
N/A

DISCUSSION:
The Board of Supervisors would like to thank Ben Shepherd for serving on the Humboldt County
Planning Commission. Mr. Shepherd was appointed to the Humboldt County Planning Commission on
August 4, 2014. With Mr. Shepherd’s term expiring and his relocating out of the 5th district the Board
of Supervisors would like to thank him for his dedication.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
N/A

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
Humboldt County Planning Commission

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
N/A

ATTACHMENTS:
Letter of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:
Board Order No.: N/A

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT Printed on 1/17/2019Page 1 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/


File #: 19-116

Meeting of: N/A
File No.: N/A

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT Printed on 1/17/2019Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

